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GLOW DODGEBALL

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

JAN

31st

FEB

1st

2nd

7th

9th-16th

Year 5/6 Basketball 
Competition

Year 3 & 4 Glow Dodgeball

Gold Book Assembly 

Young Voices/Year 1 Nest 
Farm Visit

Half Term

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Minecraft/KS1 Multi-Skills

Tues

Wed

Thurs

Fri

KS2 Benchball

Mad Science/choir/Lego Club

KS1 Benchball/Newspaper Club

KS2 Netball

Fri
Fri

Y5/Y6 Hockey
Y5/Y6 Hockey

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Year 4 who were our  
attendance winners last week with 
100%:

Reception - 98.6%
Year 1 - 95%
Year 2 - 97%
Year 3 - 99.7%
Year 4 - 100%
Year 5 - 95.7%
Year 6 - 98.8%

SCHOOL NEWS

GLOW DODGEBALL
Some of our Year 6 children participated in a Glow Dodgeball Festival this week at The Valley
Leadership Academy. They showed excellent sportsmanship and worked really well together
as a team. More importantly, they all had fun!

WINTER ILLNESS ADVICE
The UK Health Security Agency are reminding parents of back to school advice amid rising
levels of winter illness. Please follow the link below:
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/ukhsa-reminds-parents-of-back-to-school-
advice?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-
topic&utm_source=d2897b05-876e-4b17-96d6-0a01fa2e1827&utm_content=daily

JUDO TASTER DAY
This week children in Years 2-6 had great fun engaging in a Judo taster session. Two
instructors, one with 40 years experience, and the other an East African Champion from the
Judo Excellence Club, taught children how to do a safe front roll, along with inviting some
children to help demonstrate some judo throws. We are really looking forward to hosting a
Judo After School Club from 7th February which we are sure many children will be eagerly
awaiting.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our January Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 2nd February at 9.00 a.m. Everyone
welcome.

HALF TERM
A reminder that school will be closed from 12th to 16th February for half-term. FUNDA will
be running a Holiday Camp at our school and bookings can be made via their website.

STARS OF THE WEEK

RECEPTION  - ANYA /AIDAN
YEAR 1          - SIENNA/VINNIE
YEAR 2          - POPPY/THEO A
YEAR 3          - LOLA/GRACE
YEAR 4          - IVY/ISABELLE
YEAR 5          - KASSIA/FREYA
YEAR 6          - ROSALIE/TILLY
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